Lou Mansolillo

From: Mike Borges <mikerb0505@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:43 PM

To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015

Hello,

| am a registered apprentice in the state of Rhode Island. We in the electrical industry rely on the work that is given to
us, to support and or to provide for our families. We have through years of training and work with experienced
journeyman to produce work that we take pride in.

Thank for spending the time to read this email.



